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16 September 2011 

Director General 
Department of Planning and Infrastructure 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
 
Attention: Robert Byrne 

 

Dear Mr Byrne, 

Major Project Application MP10_0016 
Scottish Hospital, Paddington - Response to Submissions 

Further to our submission of a Preferred Project Report in relation to the above project in June 2011, 
we are now writing on behalf of the proponent to formally respond to issues raised in the 89 public 
submissions forwarded to us by the Department. 

The issues raised are summarised in the attached ‘Response to Submissions Table’ and addressed in 
the attached ‘Response to Submissions Summary’.  Also attached is a specific response to the 
submission made by Woollahra Municipal Council, a specific response to Heritage Issues by Noel Bell 
Ridley Smith and a specific response to community consultation issues by Urban Concepts. 

If you have any queries in relation to our responses, please contact me directly on 8233 9970. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Ian Cady 
Associate Director 
 
Att: Response to Submissions Table, prepared by Urbis 
 Response to Submissions Summary, prepared by Urbis  
 Response to Woollahra Municipal Council, prepared by Urbis 
 Response to Heritage Issues, prepared by Noel Bell Ridley Smith 
 Response to Consultation Issues, prepared by Urban Concepts 


